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News from the Longcroft Libraries 
 
This terms promises to be an exciting one with lots of library events planned.  More 
news coming shortly. 
 
For April our author of the month at the Lower School Library is John Boyne. Many 
of you will be familiar with his novel ‘the boy in the striped pyjamas’; students will 
find a display of his works at the Lower School Library 
 
At the US library, we celebrate the writing of Suzanne Collins, most famous for The 
Hunger Games series. Do encourage your children to read these authors, and 
remind them that they can request books at any time. We want to empower our 
students to make choices, and read widely 
 
This month the Library is launching a writing competition based on names. So 
many of our students have really interesting names, and researching and writing 
about them is a great way of developing literacy skills. Competition details are 
available at both libraries 
 
Don’t forget that GCSE revision guides are available at the US Library. We want all 
our students to achieve the very best they can. 
 
 
Message from the NHS 
 
The local NHS has sent us some information about what to do and where to go if 
someone becomes ill or is injured.  Click here to view it. 
 
 
Youth Circuit Racing 
 
The Hull Thursday Road Club is organiging a series of youth circuit cycle races that 
might be of interest to students.  Click here for more information. 
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